
 

 

 

NORTH LITTLE ROCK CATHOLIC ACADEMY 
“Affordable Quality Catholic Education” 

 
 
May 4, 2020  

  

 Dear NLRCA Parents, 

 It is so hard to believe that it is May and we still do not know what the immediate future will bring.   Everyone 

is looking forward to being active at work, school and play again.   Today the Governor will make an 

announcement regarding some aspects of work and outdoor activity that we will be able to participate in. 

Also, Bishop Taylor will make an announcement regarding church services and church activities.  

On March 12, 2020 all church and school function were halted. This included First Reconciliation and First 

Communion.  Father Ruben is looking at a date in August for these events to take place.  When a date is set I 

will notify all concerned.  

The new date for Confirmation is September 1, 2020.  

A date for Graduation has not been set.  Graduation may be postponed until early June because  of the COVID 

– 19 Virus.   Information regarding graduation will be sent to parents as soon as we have a date.  

All tuition payments that have been brought into school or mailed to school have been credited to accounts.  I 

will be in the office from 7:00am until 3:30pm on May 8​th​ and on May 15​th​.  To receive tuition payments.  Also 

the week of May the 18​th​ I will be in the office each day between 7am and 3:30pm.   Tuition statements are 

being mailed today.   A reminder that all accounts must be cleared in order to receive report cards. 

Special arrangements between teachers and parents to return books, computers and assignments will be 

determined by each teacher.  

While we are ending the 2019-2020 school year in unsettling times, I am praying for our school family daily. 

Missing everyone and I am excited to be able to see each and every one during the week of May 18​th​. 

 

 Always in His Holy Name, 

Denise Troutman 
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